## BECKY, 16:51 13/07/99, Short article for CRIN's Newsl

To: BECKY

From: PIDEE <pidee@reuna.cl>

Subject: Short article for CRIN's Newsletter

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Dear Becky,

Some commentaries about the Cyprus meeting in Larnaca, Ayia Napa, May 25,26 and 27.

The meeting was very interesting and well structured in relation with its organisation, all of the objectives proposed were fulfilled.

It was of a great importance the knowledge in detail of the work that CRIN has developed since its begining till now, the consolidation of them and the challenges for the future in CRIN's programmes, specially the regional programmes.

This meeting gave us the opportunity to meditate and participate in the diverse themes of the meeting.

We are awaiting the report on the meeting and we also want to know which will be the future for the proposals agreed and for the development of the regional programmes.

Once again I want to thank you for having the opportunity of assisting to the Cyprus meeting.

Fundacion PIDEE has ready a new publication: "Infancia Chile y America Latina - Noticias" (January, February, March 1999). In the next days we are going to send it to our counterparts. Those who want to read it (it is in Spanish) can see it in Internet <a href="http://www.pidee.web.cl">http://www.pidee.web.cl</a> or can request us to send it by e-mail to <pidee@reuna.cl</a>. Thank you for announcing this in Issue 10 of CRIN's Newsletter.

Kind regards,

Maria Eugenia Rojas Executive Secretary Fundacion PIDEE Casilla 599-11 Santiago - CHILE